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Your ref/Eich cyf:  Please contact/Cysyllter â: Kerry Jenkins  
Our ref/Ein cyf: AS/JD/KJ Direct line/Llinell ffôn: 01495 742951 
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           Dear Parent/ Carer  

 
SUMMER TRANSITION CAMP  
 
Summer Transition Camp will be running at Croesyceiliog Comprehensive School, 
Woodland Road, Cwmbran NP44 2YB during the school holidays for children/Young 
people who will be transitioning from the local feeder schools. 
 
The main ethos of the camps is to have lots of fun whilst doing activities like playing games, 
football and crafts and also to encourage new friendships, confidence, build self-esteem 
and resilience along with other children who will also be attending the same school in 
September.  

 
The camp will take place from Monday 28th July until Thursday 21nd August from 
10.00am – 3.00pm and aimed at children and young people aged 10 - 12 year-olds.   
 
It will give the young people an opportunity to get to know the venue and familiarise 
themselves with the areas they will be accessing in the new school year. All the young 
people who access the camp will also receive a nutritious breakfast and lunch. There is no 
charge to attend the camp. 
 
If you require further information, or if you wish to book your place e-mail  
TorfaenPlay@torfaen.gov.uk.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Kerry Jenkins, Play Development Worker  
Education, Play Service  
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